Message from Council
It has been an ‘interesting’ start to summer in BC. The Province rescinded the BC-wide state of emergency for the pandemic, only to have to announce another
due to the early and dramatic onset of wildland fires in many areas of the province.

Thus far, the District of Summerland has been spared fire alerts or evacuations, but Fire Chief Glenn Noble is constantly assessing the situation and taking all
necessary precautions. Giant's Head Mountain Park is closed to vehicular traffic until further notice. Currently, the trails remain open to responsible use (stay on
the marked trails; no smoking), but please be aware that, if necessary, some District recreational trails may be closed. Please check www.summerland.ca

or the District’s social media accounts for updates.

There appears to be no shortage of visitors to Summerland, despite the unseasonably hot weather, waning pandemic case counts and local smoke. Word is that
accommodation providers, wineries and similar facilities, eateries, beaches and the many local attractions are bustling.

As we begin to recover from the global pandemic—both health wise and economy wise—on behalf of Council a huge “thank you” to Summerland residents and
business owners for your perseverance and resilience. If the number of visitors is any indication, patrons feel safe visiting Summerland and that is due, in large
part, to businesses following public health protocols and to residents getting vaccinated and protecting others in the community and beyond.

We are blessed to live in a country where we have ready access to vaccine and immunizations. Step 4 of the Restart Plan is just a month away: Let’s continue to do
all we can to get there.




